
Early Bulletin Notice/Save the Date: 
The long-running musical passion play Tetélestai will be coming to 
St. Rocco Parish March 15th, 16th, and 17th 2024!  The cast 
& crew of this visually moving passion play is excited to share the 
Good News of Easter with you.  Tetélestai brings the Gospel to life 
with a cast & crew, full theatrical staging, sound & lighting, 
costumes and live singing.  Watch the church website and 
newsletter for details and to see how you can attend or volunteer 
to help.  Seeing the passion reenacted through Tetélestai is a 
powerful and moving way to prepare for the holy season of 
Easter.  It has become a tradition for families across northeastern 
Ohio.  Please visit LiveThePassion.org for more information.  
We hope to see you there!


